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Mr. President, 
 
 Let me begin by welcoming the delegation of the Republic of Serbia 
and thank them for their continued engagement with the UPR process and its 
national report presented here today. 
 
Mr. President,  
 

My delegation welcomes the steady and firm progress conducted by 
the Government of Serbia in further protecting and fulfilling human rights, 
particularly in an-aftermath-of-conflict situation in the country. In this regard, 
Indonesia fully shares the opportunities and challenges faced by the 
Government of Serbia. Indonesia notes the comprehensive measures taken 
and mechanisms created by the Government of Serbia to implement its 
unswerving commitment in fulfilling its human rights obligations. In particular, 
Indonesia commends the government’s efforts to adopt laws and strategies to 
further promote and protect human rights.    

 
In the spirit of constructive dialogue and engagement, Indonesia would 

like to make the following recommendations:  
 

1. to consider enacting the draft law on the Rights of the Child at the 
earliest convenience; 
 

2. to consider formulating a national human rights plan of action that 
unifies all efforts and stakeholders as well as streamline and 
mainstream all human rights programmes.   
  

Mr. President, 
 
 In conclusion, Indonesia would like to convey its best wishes to the 
Government of Serbia and its people in their continued endeavours in 
protecting and promoting human rights in the country.  
 
I thank you. 


